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EASTER HOLIDAY 

The Municipal Office will be closed from Friday April 2nd to 

Monday April 5th. We will be back in the office on April 6th. 

Please note that garbage pickup will be delayed by a day. 

The Council Meeting will be on April 6th however meetings 

are still closed to the public. If you have a question you 

would like to address to Council please submit it by email at 

dg@alleyn-cawood.ca. 

 

2021 MUNICIPAL TAXES  
 
Property taxes for 2021 were mailed to residents in 
February. Please note if you have recently moved contact 
the Municipal office to amend your address.  If you have not 
received your 2021 tax assessment, please contact the 
office at 819-467-2941 or via email at admin@alleyn-
cawood.ca in order to rectify the situation. 
 

MUNICIPAL ELECTION 
  

Municipal Elections are November 2021. If you are not a 
permanent resident Registration forms to be added to the 
electoral list, can be found on our Municipal website at 
www.alleyn-cawood.ca (under the Election tab). 

 
If you are a new resident to our community within the last 
year, please contact the Municipality to ensure you are on 
the electoral list. 
 

LARGE WASTE 
           
Anything not able to fit in a tied green or black garbage bag is 
considered large waste and will NOT be picked up. Large waste 
will ONLY be accepted at the drop off site located at 499 route 
301 (chemin du Depotoir).  
Drop off dates for 2021 are as follows: (open from 10 a.m. 
until 2 p.m.) 
(Dates will be reviewed annually) 
May 22; June 19; July 24;  August 21; September 25 and 
October 23.                      
 
Please visit our website for the complete Policy for Large 
Waste. 
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